
Friday 26th April

Attendance

Week Ending 26.04.2019

R 99.1

Y1 97.8

Y2 ME 98.3

Y2HS 93.3

Y3 JS 90.4

Y3CH 98.7

Y4 97.4

Y5 96.8

Y6 94.2

Whole 

School 

(weekly) 

96.5

Whole 

School

(Sept to 

date)

96.5

Target 97%

Dates for your  Diary
Thursday 2nd May –

Y2 Multi skills 
tournament

Thursday 9th May –
Y1 Multi skills 
tournament
Wednesday 
22ndMay –

Robinwood Y6
Friday 24th May –

Half term
Monday 3rd June –
Return to school

School Uniform

We would like to remind parents/carers that the school uniform is as follows: Boys: 

Trousers in dark grey, white polo shirt and school sweatshirt. For Summer grey shorts 

and white polo shirt. Girls: grey pinafore dress/skirt, grey trousers, white polo shirt and 

school sweatshirt/cardigan. For Summer a red & white check summer dress.

Black school shoes must be worn by all pupils. Boots, trainers or ‘trainer type’ shoes 

are not acceptable. PE Kit -burgundy shorts and a white t-shirt, with suitable 

footwear, i.e. pumps or trainers. 

Please remember that children are not allowed to wear jewellery including earrings to 

school.

School bags– Please also remember that children must only bring a book bag and 

PE bag to school. Large back packs are not permitted.

Year 5

On Thursday, Year 5 were visited by Macbeth, Thane of 
Cawdor. The children had the opportunity to question 
him about how he felt when the witches predictions 
began to come true!

We hope you all enjoyed the extended weekend and Easter celebrations last week. It was an 
extra bonus to have such unseasonably warm weather! 

This time of year is a crucial period of learning for our children. It marks the final few months for 
the pupils to achieve the curriculum objectives for their current school year. It is also a period in 
the school calendar when there are lots of events taking place, which allows us celebrate 
successes and showcases the achievements of our pupils. There will be many opportunities for 
parents to join us and see how well the pupils are performing. Next week we will be sending out 
the summer events list. One key date for your diary is our Dean Trust Summer Fair that is held at 
Broadoak School. This is a great example of the partnership across the primary/secondary 
schools and presents the perfect opportunity for you to get to know the school and staff. It’s a 
great opportunity for a little fun in the sun (hopefully!) and takes place on Saturday 13th July. We 
hope you can join us! 

Thank you for your continued support.

Miss Edwards



School Values & Stars of the Week

Nursery = Kadey Higginbottom, Sophie Fairhurst

& Lowan Lees

Rec = Alicea Sheehan & Aidan Hill 

Y1CW = Max Toledano & Amelia Renshaw

Y2ME = Lily Hindle & Lily-Rose Sheehan

Y2HS= Heidi Lennon & Emily-Anne Aikenhead

Y3 JS = Macey Higginbottom & Flynn Brewer

Y3CH = Neave Cruickshank & Korcan Guler

Y4 = Louie McKenna & Lee CHadwick

Y5 = Lily-Brooke Harvey & Lana Hepplethwaite

Y6 = Lily Hughes & Madison Berry

our

Earth Day

On Tuesday, the children participated in a whole school Earth day 
event. The children learnt about the unprecedented global 
destruction and rapid reduction of plant and wildlife populations and 
that this is directly linked to causes driven by human activity, such 
as: climate change, deforestation, habitat loss, trafficking and 
poaching, unsustainable agriculture, pollution and pesticides to 
name a few. The children then made an eco-fish made from 
recyclable materials. 

Terrific Time Keepers

Nursery, Year 1, Year 2ME, Year 3JS & 

Year 5

Well Done !!

Year 2

This week year 2 went on a dragon 
hunt, where we found a dragon’s egg! 
We came back to class to write about 
what we had found and waited for the 
egg to hatch! A special thank you to 
Jo and Gary the dragon for visiting 
us.

Family Fun Day Prize Draw

The ‘Family Fun Day’ prize draw is now an 

established highlight of the school’s calendar and is 

celebrating its second year. All students who achieve 

97% or greater attendance are entered into a termly 

draw. The lucky winner can choose a day out at a 

local attraction for themselves and their family as a 

prize. Chester Zoo and the Blue Planet Aquarium 

have proven to be popular choices so far. Others 

have opted for ‘Lego land’ and attractions closer to 

the Trafford Centre. This term’s lucky winner was 

Kaitlyn Renshaw, from Reception

Her parents, brothers and sisters were delighted on 

hearing the news of the win. All the family are 

carefully considering the venue for their fantastic day 

out, which they will enjoy later this year. Mrs 

Donaghy said, “Kaitlyn is a very deserving winner 

who has great school attendance. I’m sure her 

family will have a super day out and enjoy this 

fantastic opportunity”. She continued, “Great school 

attendance is without doubt the best choice and the 

range of rewards and prizes we give just shows how 

much we value our students’ efforts to attend school 

and learn”.

The Family Fun Day draw will return at the end of the 

Summer Term.


